
 
April 20, 2020 
 
 
John Strawbridge 
Senior Director of Development 
White Plains Hospital 
41 East Post Road 
White Plains, NY 10601 
 
 
Dear Mr. Strawbridge, 
 
The STILLMAN family has been serving the Westchester community almost as far back 
to when White Plains Hospital had fewer than 20 beds. Roy, Jeffery, and Andrew 
STILLMAN, the principles of the company, along with myself, represent the third 
generation of participants in their family’s business. Although STILLMAN Property 
Management is not nearly as big as White Plains Hospital, our shared roots in Westchester 
County run quite deep. 
 
Please accept this contribution in recognition of all of the doctors, nurses, and other 
medical professionals and support staff (the true heroes of our community) that put their 
own well-being on the line every day in support of ours.  
Thank you for your wonderful work, and bless you all! 
 
With our sincerest gratitude, on behalf of ‘Roy, ‘Jeffrey, and Andrew; 
 
 
 
Philip Schonberg 
Director of Management 


